
Eagle Bend Ladies Golf Association 
Minutes of the June 9, 2015 General Meeting 

 

Kathy Simmons, President, convened the meeting at 2:00 pm.  Thirty-six members attended.        

Teresa Holm, Membership Chair, welcomed four new members: 

• Ella Brorson 
• Louise Cholette-Haley 
• Jan Quessenberry 
• Susan Trust 

General Business 

Minutes – The minutes of the September 2, 2014 General Meeting were approved.  

Directories – The members thanked Connie Kalberg, Directory Chair, for her great work in 
producing the 2015 directory.  Directories are available in the Pro Shop for members who have 
not received them yet.     

Treasurer’s Report – Linda Johnson, Treasurer, reported that we have 122 members plus 
several honorary members.  The budget is posted in the Ladies Locker Room.  The list of the 72 
participants in the Hole-in-One fund is also on the bulletin board.  Members who are interested 
in joining the Hole-in-One group should contact Linda Johnson.  Linda provided information on 
the refreshed EBLGA website.  The website address is www.eaglebendprivate.com – then click 
on the pink golf tee.    

Awards – Madeline Clegg, Tournament Chair, presented a Break 100 pin to Janet Cutshall.  
Members who Break 100/90/80 should sign the list posted on the bulletin board across from 
the computer.     

6th Hole Garden Project – Kathy Simmons thanked Robin Grant, Garden Project Chair, and all of 
the volunteers who have made the sixth hole so beautiful.  We will be sending an e-blast in late 
June, calling for volunteers to assist in fertilizing all of the plants.  

Rules Clinics – Carol Chase, Rules Chair, has arranged three on-course Rules Clinics – on June 
24, July 1, and July 15th at 9:00 am each day.  Members who have suggestions for topics or 
issues to be addressed in the clinics should contact Carol Chase.  

Friday Gold Tee Group – a sign-up sheet is posted on the bulletin board across from the 
computer for those who would like to play on Friday mornings.   Based on the game of the day, 
the group will play from either the Gold or Red tees.   

Communications – please let the Board know if you hear of an EBLGA member or immediate 
family member who is experiencing an illness or death in the family so that we can send a card 
to the member and notify the membership if appropriate.    
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http://www.eaglebendprivate.com/


Announcements 
 
Pals and Pars Member-Member Tournament – Barbara Ramsey, Past-President, distributed 
information about the tournament and encouraged members to sign up.  If a member has not 
identified a partner, she should sign up and the tournament organizers will match her with 
another player.   
 
Welcome Social – Jayne McManus, Vice-President, announced the plans for the Welcome 
Social on Wednesday, June 17th at 4:00 pm.  Appetizers and a drink coupon will be provided for 
all members. 
 
Chautaugua – the Member-Guest Tournament is scheduled for Monday and Tuesday, July 20 
and 21st. 
 
Pictures – Kathy Simmons asked for a volunteer to work on the member photos posted on the 
wall of the Ladies Locker Room.  Janet Cutshall volunteered to take on this project.    
 
History – Nina Anderson, Historian, reported on efforts to organize and store all of EBLGA’s 
records and photos.    

The meeting adjourned at 2:20 pm.  
 
 

Submitted by Martha Katz, Secretary 
June 13, 2015 
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